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ASL Interpreting Services Policy   

  

Clinton Township will provide interpreting services: American Sign Language (ASL), at public meetings 

upon the request of a resident or other meeting attendee who requires such services.  

 

To the extent possible, a resident or other attendee must request such services as far as in advance 

as possible, but shall make an effort to request services no less than five business days in advance of 

the meeting they wish to attend. The resident/attendee should email the Township Manager with each 

request, or arrange for an alternate means of communication with the Manager’s office.  

 

The Board of Trustees of Clinton Township, in its sole and absolute discretion, reserves the right to 

deviate from the provision of this policy at any time and for any reason or no reason.  

 


